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We’ve been packing Food Bags
Each school year, Cokesbury partners with Second 
Harvest Food Bank to provide supplemental food 
bags each week to vulnerable children who run 
the risk of finding an empty cupboard over the 
weekend at home.

Cokesbury Kids has been part of this endeavor by 
packing the food bags during their Wednesday 
evening ministry time.  This past school year, they 
packed nearly 5000 bags for students at Hardin 
Valley Elementary and Maynard Elementary 
schools…with the help of some very special adults!

I’m Ready For The Next Step
This year, Cokesbury Kids would like to take a Next 
Step by helping to provide the funds to purchase 
the food items that they pack.  It takes $100 to 
supply food bags for one child for a school year.

Will you support me as I walk a mile to take next 
steps against hunger?  Your gift is truly appreciated!

Will you help me take a Next Step?


